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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
2/2 

Movie Night – 6:00 to 7:45 / MPR 

2/3 
Rotary Dictionary 3rd Grade visit 

2/6 
PTA Valentine’s Day Fundraiser Due 

2/13 
No School – President Lincoln’s Birthday 

2/14 
Valentine’s Day 

2/20 
No School – President’s day 

2/21 
Regular Board Meeting 

2/23 
Cook Middle School Band / Performing Arts 

Performance for upper grades  

2/23 
BUSD Town Hall Meeting – 5:30 / Taylor 

Mountain MPR 

The Principal’s Message  
 

The school year continues to move quickly.  It is 
already February and you will soon start seeing 
information about our 3rd grade Intersession 
Academy, our summer Learning Academy and 
Kinder Academy.  These are all fun and exciting 
programs that greatly help our students meet their 
academic goals.  Please be on the lookout for 
more information on each one of them and sign 
your child up.    
 

At Meadow View we are in our third year of 
Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports 
(PBIS). It is a school-wide approach of systems 
intergraded for building capacity with everyone 
working together  
 

The goal of PBIS is to help all students acquire 
the social-behavioral skills and emotional 
intelligence and academic skills to have a fulfilling 
life. In order to achieve this, we are committed to 
create environments that are physically and 
emotionally safe, where teachers can teach and 
all students can learn. 
 

Our three school rules are, Be Safe, Be 
Respectful and Be Responsible.  Students and 
staff practice these daily.  Please take the 
opportunity to ask your child what the school rules 
are and discuss with them what it means to be 
safe, respectful and responsible. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEADOW VIEW SPELLING BEE CHAMPIONS 

 
First Place Winner: Jesus Borundes (6th Grade)                           

Second Place Winner: KatieAnn Nguyen (6th Grade)    

It was a wonderful school spelling bee.  All 
participants did a stupendous job.  It took a lot of 
courage to get up in front of a large crowd and 
spell out words. The two school champions, Jesus 
and KatieAnn, get to participate in the Sonoma 
County Regional Spelling Bee on February 15, at 
J.X. Wilson School. Good luck to both of them! 

Cafeteria Reminder: Please do not send soda / 
carbonated drinks, glass bottles, candy or large 
portions / family size bags of food to school. 

Student Drop Off / Pick Up: Please do not park 
at the curb or leave your vehicle unattended when 
it is not in a designated white-lined parking space.  
Working together we can make the parking lot as 
efficient and safe as possible. 

Bus Lane: The yellow bus lane in front of the 
school is for the bus only. 

 

Visit us on the web: 

http://meadowview.busd.org/ 

Like us on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/Meadow-View-Elementary-

School-1496059393959282/ 

Follow us on Twitter: 

@MVPanthers1 
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